
UAA seeks more native faculty for 1994
the university of alaska

anchorages efforts to diversify
its faculty culturally will be given
a boost next summer when UAALJAA

initiates its summer native
scholar program

UAALJAA chancellor donald FI1

Belibehrendbehrcndbelirendrend said the program is de-
signed to encourage networking
between UAA faculty and alaska
natives it involves matching in-

terestedte professionally trained
alaska natives with interested
university departments in a way
that enriches both

although somesonic alaska natives
haveliavc not actually taught at the
university level many livingbothliving both
inside and outside of alaska hold

professional positions in the fields
of science business education
visual and performing arts engi-
neeringnecring literature industry gov-
ernment and health and they have
valuable knowledge and experi-
ence to be shared

under the program UAA will
recruit alaska native faculty
members to teach or team teach in
their professional area during the
1994 UAA summer sessions the
sponsoring department will sup-
port the native faculty member
with course materials course con-
tent guides description ofdepart-
mental expectations of students

and clerical support
both visiting faculty and gradu-

ate students may apply by sending
a resume of their professional and
educational experience with a let-
ter of intent indicating their areas
of interest and the dates they would
be available to participate in the
program may 23 to june 30 or
july 6 to august 9 1994 with
some extending the entire term

if anyone knows of an alaska
native with whom to share infor-
mation about the summer native
scholar program please contact
dennis edwards at 7866183786 6183 for
most favorable consideration ap-
plications should be received bbyy
december 1 1994 since active
planning forforesummerforsummcrforsummersummer sessions typi-
cally takes placeplate during that time


